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Three pickup trucks stolen from car dealership in Mono, one recovered

	

Officers from the Dufferin Detachment of the Ontario Provincial Police (OPP) are currently investigating a theft of three vehicles

from a Dealership in Mono.

On Aug. 8, shortly after 10:00 a.m., Dufferin OPP received a call for service to a Dealership on Monora Park Drive in Mono for a

report of three stolen vehicles. The complainant, who is an employee at the dealership, advised that sometime in the overnight hours

from Aug. 7 and 8, three Chevrolet Tahoes were stolen.

The stolen vehicles are described as a 2022 White Chevrolet Tahoe, 2023 Black Chevrolet Tahoe and a 2021 Black Chevrolet Tahoe

that was recovered.

On Tuesday, Aug. 8, a Dufferin OPP officer, while conducting general patrol, observed an abandoned 2021 black Tahoe on

Broadway in Orangeville. An investigation revealed that the vehicle was stolen from the dealership at an earlier time. It was

confirmed that the suspects added gasoline to a diesel engine rendering the vehicle inoperable.

The investigation is continuing.

If you have any information or video surveillance footage in relation to this theft, please call the Dufferin OPP Detachment at (519)

942-1711 or 1-888-310-1122.

You can also provide information anonymously by contacting Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS (8477) or submit your information

online at ontariocrimestoppers.ca/.
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